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WHAT CAN YOU LOOK FORWARD TO NEXT?

BUILDING BRIDGES WITH
STORIES, SONGS, AND SMILES

unique language courses for
children focused on informal and
practical content (Polish,
Bulgarian, Czech)

In the Work Package 2 we have just finished
creation of materials - we have made a lot of
fun activities and scenarios for teachers to
be used in pluricultural classrooms. 

In the next phase we are going to conduct
workshops in schools on topics like: music
workshops, digital storytelling, cross-cultural
cooking, plastic arts, sensorimotor learning,
welcome to my dreamland or tandem
learning.

content for podcasts
and other materials for
teachers. 

Are you
insterested
in doing the

workshops in
your school?

Let us
know!

STAY 
TUNED 



STAY IN TOUCH
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Welcome at
School Project

@welcomeatschool

TRANSNATIONAL
MEETING IN
THESSALONIKI
Partners met to discuss the
progress of the project and to
decide next steps.

From productive brainstorming
sessions to important
discussions and decisions, our
meeting in Greece was a
perfect blend of work and fun.

Next time we will meet in
Kraków, Poland in summer
2024.
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